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Join Us for an 
Incredible Journey
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Each fall, monarch butterflies from New Jersey begin a 2,000 mile migration to Mexico. The following spring, their great grandchildren return to New Jersey.  This summer, an exciting opportunity for teachers is returning to the New York City area.
The powerful story of the monarch butterfly inspired the emergence of the Monarch Teacher Network in 2001 and its affiliate Monarch Teacher Network-Canada in 2003.  

'Teaching and Learning With Monarch Butterflies' is a three-day teacher workshop combining classroom and field experiences.  It enables pre-K to grade 8 teachers to teach essential skills in literacy, math, science, the arts, geography, technology, Spanish and social studies… through the captivating story of monarchs.  

Workshops are taught by a team of experienced educators from New Jersey, Virginia, Ohio, Connecticut and Canada. Participants are provided with the knowledge, skills, materials and confidence to raise monarchs in the classroom and create an outstanding learning experience for their students.  Workshop graduates can apply for $500-$1000 fellowship awards to participate in one week tours of Mexico monarch over-wintering colonies and Mexican culture.
Workshop Details

Dates: August  14, 15, 16, 2007
Location: Bergen Community
College, Paramus,  NJ
Times: 9:00-3:00 pm daily

Cost: $99.00

Space is limited; apply early.

More workshop dates, sites and registration form can be found at: www.eirc.org - click on Monarch 
Teacher Network™.
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Questions?  e-mail erikm@eirc.org or call 856-582-7000 X110
Winnipeg Free Press
Bringing the thrill of discovery and passion of learning to classrooms across North America:  Monarch Teacher Network
“This was the most awesome learning experience in my 30 years of teaching.”








“Thank you for all the insights - reflecting on our way of life and how to make a difference.”








“Everyone’s commitment, dedication, energy and obvious passion for this project are outstanding and contagious … wonderful ambassadors for the planet Earth!”








“What a magical place the classroom will be!  I can’t wait to try to connect kids even more to the environment.”








“I have never had monarchs in my classroom and now I am excited to start this new amazing classroom activity!      I feel fully equipped to start this new hands-on adventure!”











